
Reaching for the Stars !

5th July 2022

Dear Parents and Neighbours,

RE: Expansion of Davyhulme Primary School

Trafford Council has a duty to provide school places for every child resident within the borough. This duty has
been met by expanding a number of Primary Schools across the borough to meet local demand. Trafford Council
are now proposing the physical expansion of Davyhulme Primary School to move the admission number from 70
(2 ½ forms of entry) to 90 (3 forms of entry).

Our school is centrally placed within the Urmston area and has good public transport routes. The school’s site has
the capacity to accommodate additional buildings and an expansion would also negate the need for mixed age
classes.

The Council, together with myself and the Governing Body, would like to invite you to an informal consultation
afternoon/evening on Thursday 14th July 2022 from 3:00pm to 6.00pm at the school. Please come to the main
school entrance. You will have the chance to, meet the design team and look at plans of the proposals and
comment on the potential development.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, but would like to view the proposals, please visit the school website or the
Council’s Consultation pages after 14th July, where you can express any comments online, alternatively email,
schoolprojects@trafford.gov.uk or write to the Schools’ Capital Projects Team, Trafford Council, 2nd Floor
Waterside House, Sale, M33 7ZF.

This is an exciting time, not only for Davyhulme Primary School, but the wider community in which it serves. It will
enable our school to offer an outstanding education to more families in the local area.

If you know of anyone who may wish to come to the consultation event but who has not received this letter,
please do ask them to come along.

Trafford Council will provide another opportunity to formally comment on the plans once they are submitted to the
planning department.

Best wishes,

Mr P McDowell
Headteacher
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